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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTSby Dan Burback

Hello everyone and welcome to our Fair edition of the B&B.  There is much 
going on so we will try to cover what we are capable of here in this newsletter.  
I’ll be giving an overview on some items while going more in depth with a few 
others.  For starters, our Board has met three (3) times since April and with our 
major focus being our annual fund raiser at this summer’s Ozaukee County 
Fair as well as reviewing our Club’s By-Laws.  As many of you know from the 
past, our annual fund raiser is our food and beverage tent located on the north 
end of the Fair Grounds just south of the north reserved parking area. 
    This being our one and only major fund raiser, we need to raise enough 
capital to keep our Club funded thru the next snowmobile season and beyond.  
The only way possible to make this profitable is we need many (did I say 
many?) volunteers to help us with the following: before the Fair we need help 
seting up the bar and cookshak as well as cleaning the cookshak and bar.  
During the run of the Fair, we need help stocking, tending bar, cooking, 
preparing food and cleaning daily.  On Sunday, at the end of the Fair, we will 
definitely need help packing up the cookshak, cleaning everything, tearing 
down the bar and loading the bar and picnic tables onto our trailer.  Then on 
Monday evening, we will need additional help disassembling the cookshak, 
pressure washing it, packing up our cooler trailer and loading the cookshak 
onto its trailer for storage. 
   This is a huge undertaking and we do need all hands on deck to pull off 
another successful Fair!  Please see and review the included volunteer work 
schedule and if you are able to help and are not on the schedule, please call or 
text Chris Habich and let her know where you are able to help us during the 
Fair!  Also, we do realize that everyone’s schedule does change and mostly at 
the last minute; if you have signed up to work yet you will be late or cannot 
work, please touch base with Chris in order to get coverage for your spot. 
   Other items for the Fair is repair to the roof of our cookshak above the grills.  
I do not know the progress, yet the goal was to replace the sheetmetal and seal 
it up so it would not leak in the event it rains!  There maybe more on this later 
in this newsletter. 
    Lastly before the ink in my pen runs dry, our Board has made updates to our 
By-Laws and we will be voting on them at September and October’s Club 
Meetings.  These updates have been made over the years and approved yet 
never made it on “paper”.  Stop in to hear and read the updates we have 
proposed. (cont’d on page 2) 
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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTS CONT’D 
    So until I write more later in August, don’t forget 
to use sunscreen when in the sun and we’ll see you at 
the Fair in early August!!  (Fair starts on Wednesday, 
August 2nd and runs thru Sunday, August 6th. with 
pre-Fair set up starting on Saturday, July 29th at the 
Fair grounds.) 
 
THANK YOU LANDOWNERS 
We have include a landowner coupon in this 
newsletter for you, our landowner!  It is just a little 
something to say “Thank You” for allowing our 
snowmobile trail across your land this past season.  
Even though we didn’t get to ride our trails, we want 
to thank you for the permission to cross your land 
each season.  Without you, our landowner, we would 
not have the awesome trail system as we do here in 
Ozaukee and part of Washington County.  Please stop 
in at our tent at this summer’s Ozaukee County Fair 
and have some food and beverages on us!! 
 
FAIR MUSIC LINEUP 
Wednesday, Aug 2 7:00pm-11:00pm – The Verdict 
 
Thursday, Aug 3 7:00pm-11:00pm – B-Mac – Brian 
McLaughlin 
 
Friday, August 4 7:30pm – 11:30pm – The Eleven 
Fifties 
 
Saturday, August 5 7:30pm to 11:30pm – Doobs and 
the Undecided 
 
Sunday, August 6 1:00pm to 4:00pm – Until Dawn 
 
 
 

IT'S FAIR TIME – Aug 2-6, 2023 
If you haven’t had a chance to sign up yet, we still 
have plenty of open spots and if you did sign up 
already but can help where needed, “A Big Thank 
You”. 
    Remember, this is our club’s only fundraiser and it 
takes all of us to make it a success! There are a few 
changes this year. Some prices have gone up. New 
item, “Nachos” and of course, remember to card for 
beer (Must be born that day in 2002 or before) 
    Thank you to all volunteers, Sno-Drifters, Sno-
Seekers, family and friends of the club. It’s “you” 
that makes this happen 
 
Thanks again,  
Nesco Queen 
See you at the fair! 
 
 
SCHEDULE 
August 2023 

Fair: August 2-6 
 

 


